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Dear ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me,

We are in receipt of your FOIA request dated March 14, 2025,
requesting financial records for vendors, firms, and individuals
for fiscal years 2019, 2009, and 1999.

After reviewing the request, we have determined
that compliance would be unduly burdensome on district
operations under 5 ILCS 140/3(g). Specifically:

1. The requested records span 20 years, requiring
extensive retrieval and review.

2. The district does not maintain historical financial
records in the specific electronic format
requested for 2004 and 2014.

3. Compiling this data would require significant staff
time, interfering with the district's ability to carry out
its core functions.

To proceed, we request that you narrow or modify your
request to reduce the burden. Please respond within five
business days with a revised request.

If we do not receive a response, we may proceed with a
formal denial on the basis of an unduly burdensome request
under 5 ILCS 140/3(g).
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